
 

 

 

Dear Lakeside Resident,  

  It is our pleasure to assist your Association in maintaining its 

sidewalks and walkways. Precision Concrete Cutting will be 

initiating repairs within the property beginning Monday, August 

28th, and will take approximately two weeks in total to complete. 

Our repair technicians will be onsite between the approximate 

hours of 7:30 am - 3 pm.  

Please note that you may receive further communication from 

your Community Manager as we approach areas where vehicles 

need to be moved for a repair to be completed.  

If you have any questions about Precision Concrete Cutting or our 

repair process, please do not hesitate to contact me or visit our 

website, provided below.  

Best, 

Tara Poole  

Business Development Manager & Sidewalk Safety Liaison  

Precision Concrete Cutting 916-802-9399 | tpoole@pccnorcal.com 

http://916-802-9399/
mailto:tpoole@pccnorcal.com

